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Greetings, Marching 100 Family! Great things are happening for the M100ABA
and FAMU Bands. This semester, the M100ABA has awarded over $6,000 in book
vouchers and scholarships to current students, along with other in-kind
donations to the FAMU Bands. None of these contributions would have been
possible without your support!

This month, the M100ABA will host its annual General Body Winter Meeting.
Please be sure to attend this event as we will update you on accomplishments
and what is yet to come. 

As we celebrate Black History Month, let us continue to recognize the important
contributions of the FAMU Bands and the Marching 100 Alumni Band
Association. Our history is indeed American history.

Sincerely, 

Kimberly Evans, National President
Marching 100 Alumni Band Association, Inc.



M100ABA WINTER
MEETING 2023

UPDATE





The Alumni Jazz Concert that was scheduled for February 18th has been

cancelled. We hope to reschedule this event at a later date.
The General Body Winter Meeting has been rescheduled to Sunday,

February 19, 2023 at 4pm via Zoom.  You must register to attend this virtual
meeting. Please go to the following link to register for this meeting:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcvfuqhpj8pG9f0H7L9Fwm
WN7xlPGK-FN4e



Please be sure that you are in attendance to learn about the

accomplishments of our Association, upcoming events and how you can
further support the M100ABA and the FAMU Bands.






















https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcvfuqhpj8pG9f0H7L9FwmWN7xlPGK-FN4e


2023
UPCOMING EVENTS 



February 9th : M100ABA Executive

Board Meeting 



 February 10th:  10 on the 10th Monthly
Fundraiser



February 16th: FAMU Wind Ensemble

Performance at the 
CBDNA Conference (Athens, GA)



February 19th: M100ABA Winter

Meeting (Virtual)

























HAPPY BIRTHDAY
FROM THE M100ABA! 

M100ABA
SCHOLARSHIP NEWS




Congratulations to the following students who were
awarded book vouchers and scholarships for the

Spring 2023.

M100ABA Book Vouchers Recipients
Amaya Dillard

Britney Jean
Collin Grant

Asia Armour
Jordan Page

Orion Phipps
Fortune Ajayi
Maxwell Rolle






M100ABA Scholarship Recipients
Graham Harris - Dr. Shaylor L. James Scholarship

Noah Rivers - Prof. Lindsey B. Sarjeant Scholarship
Joshua Pierre-Louis - Gloria C. Jones Scholarship

Kerrington Freeman - Kimberly Taylor Scholarship













We would like to wish a
special  Happy Birthday to all
of our Marching 100 Alumni

who are born in February.
May you all be blessed with

many, many more. 



M100ABA
FUNDRAISING NEWS




10 on the 10 Monthly Fundraiser
10 on the 10th is a way for you to give

back without causing a lot of strain on
your wallets. 

Each month on the 10th day, we are
asking you to go to

https://www.marching100alumni.com/
10-on-the-10th-Fundraiser and donate

$10 to the Association. The funds will
support the FAMU Bands and its

students.  




In 2013, AmazonSmile was launched to make it easier for customers to support their
favorite charities, including the M100ABA. However, after a decade, the program has
not grown to create the impact that Amazon had originally hoped. Amazon will be
providing the Association with a one-time donation equivalent to three months of

what we earned in 2022 through the program. We will also be able to accrue
additional donations until the program officially closes on February 20, 2023. A big

thanks to all who have donated to the M100ABA through the AmazonSmiles
Foundation. 

Corporate Matching Dollars
Many of you work for employers who support

501(c)(3) organizations and
offer corporate matching gift programs. These

corporations are enthusiastic
about contributing to their community.

 This support offers optimal and impactful benefits
to organizations such as the Marching

100 Alumni Band Association, Inc.



In our effort to support the FAMU band programs,
we are asking  you to contact your  respective

Human Resources department to see if they offer a
matching gift program and the requirements to

request funding. This act is a
viable way to donate that comes at no additional

cost to you.  



https://www.marching100alumni.com/10-on-the-10th-Fundraiser



